
eAe geVoirin !lin, re4/4174/,
Wallace, N rth Carolina

December 21, 1953

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R 7 D #2,
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear OM,

This will acknowledge the receipt
of your letter of December 16 in reference to
your reception from our station on that date.

We are very happy to verify your
report, in toto, and appreciate your informative
description of our signal and its quality.

WLSE first hit the air on May 17
of this year. We are 250 watts, full-time, with
Mutual network. We have had quite a few reports
from other members of the National Radio Club.
Being an old-time ham, for many years, the writer
knows what pleasure verifications bring. It has
always given pleasure, in working ham radio, to
QSL whenever requested; of course, also, many went
out but were not replied to, hi.

Thanks again for your letter. Here's
the very best of holiday wishes to you and the
NRC.

Sincere 73

W. D. Tabler (ex WS -now
Chief Engineer W4AYG)

FOR ENTERTAINMENT - FOR SERVICE - FOR RESULTS
RELY ON WALLACE RADIO


